
April 2005

RE: Facts regarding workers compensation laws.

From time to time we like to send out information that may be helpful to your business.
With the contracting season coming into full swing we, again, thought information on
workers compensation laws and independent contractors may be helpful.

We see this as a value added service and hope you find the enclosed information
helpful in determining whether you or your subcontractors are required to carry workers
compensation. Sections outlined titled “Worker’s Compensation Insurance
Requirements” and “Independent Contractors” are from the State of Wisconsin, Office of
the Commissioner of Insurance; Consumer's Guide to Worker's Compensation
Insurance for Employers. You may also visit our website: www.glassinsurancecenter.com
and click onthe “Resource Center”to view this information. There will also be a link
there where you can click to get additional Wisconsin Workers Compensation
information.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call Jodi Cordes to discuss.

Thank you for being our client.

Sincerely,

Glass Insurance Center




